
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER –DECEMBER 2024  

FUNDRAISING TERM 4  and in 2025 –  Please support our fundraising 
CHRISTMAS GIFTS and ITEMS FOR SALE in foyer  
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE – tickets are due back by 6.30pm 18th December.  
If you are cleaning up over the holidays and have any books, toys or other small saleable 
items for our Sale Table please bring them along to one of the holiday activities OR in early 
term 1, 2025. We appreciate all donations. 
Any other ideas for fundraising in 2025 will be welcomed but we also need people to organise 
and run these activities. Manpower is in short supply. 
 
 

ENROLMENT FOR 2025 – the timetable and enrolment form for 2025 are on the website. 
Please read all information carefully so that the processes are made smooth.  
You will not be able to access the portal until after your 2025 enrolment form has been 
processed. An email will be sent when your portal is ready for your 2025 class selection. 

WE WISH EVERYONE A SAFE AND HAPPY CHRISTMAS. WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU 

ALL IN 2025. ALL CLASSES RESUME ON MONDAY 3RD FEBRUARY, 2025.  

(Note that this may be before schools resume). 

 

Thanks everyone for your support and encouragement in 2024. Congratulations to all our 
amazing gymnasts on the new skills learnt and the strength and confidence gained. 

OFFICE CLOSURE– 
Our office will be closed from Friday 20th December until 
Wednesday 15th January, 2025. Please do not forget that our 
administration is NOT full time. 

WEEK 10 – the final week of term (16th – 22nd December).  
Christmas Games and Activities + Bring A Friend. 
Kindergym sessions will run as per the normal timetable. No Babygym.  
Afternoon Sessions - there will only be 2 afternoon sessions from 4-5pm and 5-6pm. 
If your child normally attends a 6pm session you will need to attend 5pm session.  
Saturday – there will only be one session from 10-11am 
Friends may attend - $10 each – pay on the day. 
Current registered participants are free (as part of term fees).  
It will be a week of fun Christmas oriented games and activities. 
 

WEEK 9 – Presentations in all classes. Please wear club T shirt. An email has been sent where 
clarification may be required regarding time of presentation.  
Parents will need to arrive early to watch presentations. 
 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES – timetable is available. See the website, email, green note and foyer 
sign. You must book via the website. There are also some activities after the long weekend 
before schools return. 

Enrol and pay in full for Term 1 
2025 by 19th December 2024   
to go into the draw to win one 

of three $100 discounts off    
Term 2 2025 fees. 


